
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, March 1, 2021 6:12:07 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, February 27, 2021 11:47 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-27

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Peter Schreiber

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The decision to eliminate seasonal rates for cottage country is another money grab for Hydro One. This company is
so poorly managed and the customer can no longer continue paying these outrages fees.  They continue to be
irresponsible especially with the financial burden people have seen during the pandemic.  We are totally against
eliminating the seasonal rate.

-- Attachment --




